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Tuesday 22nd February, 2022 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers. 
 
This year’s school photos will be on Tuesday 1st March and Wednesday 2nd March. All students are 
asked to be at school on time and wear their full summer uniform.  Family photos will be held in 
the school hall before school on both days for siblings attending St Andrews Public School.  
 
Students have been given an envelope which is to be returned on photo day and given to the 
photographer when having their photo taken. 
 
Family photo envelopes are available on request from the school office.  
 
Payment for photos can be done by placing the correct money in the envelope (no change will be 
given on photo day), Credit Card (details are to written on the envelope) or by ordering on line at 
www.advancedlife.com.au. using the code KER RTQ F7D. 
 
Please note that the school office doesn’t accept money for school photos everything is done 
directly with the photo company. 
 
Below is an outline of the schedule for photo day: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Davidson             
Rel. Principal           

Tuesday 1st March    Wednesday 2nd March   

K/5C 4W 6D  KH 
KM 
KP 
KT 
KJ 
1D 
1K 

1M               3M 
1T                 3P 
2D                 3V 
2F                  3/4C 
2G 
2P 
3A 
 

K/4M 4/5L 6H  

K/4P 5C 6L  

3/6L 5S   

3/6W 5P   

4B 5/6F   

4H 5/6K   
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